
January Newsletter 

Hanna Memorial Public School 

Bus Zone:  

        2 

Important  

Please remind 
your children to continue to 
avoid cutting through the 
parking lot.  It is difficult for 
cars to see them. 

If you are entering the park-
ing lot in a vehicle, please 
remember to drive slowly 
and follow the designated 
routes to ensure the safety 
of all pedestrians. 

 
Welcome back! We look forward to starting the new year back in the class 
with lots of learning!  We will have a few cold months ahead of us.  Please en-
sure your children come dressed for the cold during recess.  Our lost and 
found is growing… you are welcome to check it and your child’s class for miss-
ing clothing. 
 

Dates that are important to your family: 
If you notice we are missing a date on our January calendar, please call the 
office to let us know.   
 

Staffing Addition: 
Welcome to Caroyln Rigby, Educational Assistant, who will be working in Mr. 
Barnes’ room.   
 

Dental Screening: 
On January 10th, the Lambton Public Health Unit will be at the school to com-
plete dental screenings with JK, SK, Gr 2 and 7 students.  All students will be 
screened unless directed otherwise by guardians. 
 
Great Lakes Secondary School Parent Night: 
GLSS will be hosting their annual 7/8 Parents’ Night on Thursday, January 
18th.  If you have a child in gr 7/8 please attend the information night.  It 
starts at 6pm.  They will be reviewing Diploma Requirements, student sup-
ports, facility updates and extra-curricular opportunities.  7/8 parents will be 
receiving an email with details. 
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 Kindergarten Registration: 
Registering your child for Kindergarten is as easy as 1, 2, 3.  
1. Find your school.  
2. Complete the online registration form @ www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten 
in advance.  
3. Come and meet our caring staff on Thursday, Feb. 1, 2023, from 4:00pm 
– 7:00pm or Friday, Feb. 2, 2023, from 9:00am – 3:00pm.  
Remember to bring:  
• Birth certificate or proof of Canadian Citizenship or Residency Status (if 
appropriate)  
• Proof of residency (e.g., utility or tax bill, lease/rental agreement, etc. 
• Your child 

 

http://www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten

